MEMORANDUM ERIE CouNTY .
DEPARTMENT OF LAW

TO: PLEASE SEE LIST BELOW

FROM: GREGORY P. KAMMER, ESQ., Assistant County Attorney
DATE: February 16, 2018

RE: NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING:

LOCAL LAW INTRO. NO. 5-2 2017

Enclosed for your information is a copy of the Notice of Public Hearing for the above-
captioned Local Law Intro., which was approved by the Erie County Legislature on February 15,

2018, and which will be published in the Buffalo News on February 19, 2018.
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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Erie County Executive, Mark C. Poloncarz, will

hold a public hearing on February 23, 2018 at 2:00 P.M. concerning:

A LOCAL LAW Intro 5-2-2017 Erie County Conversion Therapy Ban. The

hearing will be held in the 14™ Floor Conference Room located at 95 Franklin Street,

14" Floor in the City of Buffalo, New York.

On February 15, 2018, the Erie County Legislature adopted Erie County Local

Law Intro. No. 5-2-2017. Copies of the proposed local law are available for public

inspection in the office of the Clerk of the Erie County Legislature, on the 4th Floor of

92 Franklin Street, in the City of Buffalo, New York.

MARK C. POLONCARZ

Erie County Executive
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